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www.nabslink.org
As a blind college or university student you are preparing for a rewarding career.  The National Association of Blind Students (NABS) is your link to fellow blind students and professionals in your chosen field.  NABS is the student division of the National Federation of the Blind, the nation’s largest and most influential organization of the blind.  For over fifty years NABS has provided support, information, and encouragement to blind students.  NABS leads the way in offering resources related to such issues as national testing, accessible textbooks and materials, and overcoming negative attitudes about blindness.

NABS ACTIVITIES

· National Convention Meeting -- held yearly in July, where students from across the country come together to discuss current issues in education.  Student Networking and NABS Olympics are held during the convention, some of many social opportunities for students.

· Washington Seminar Meeting -- held each January in Washington, D.C., in conjunction with the NFB’s Legislative Seminar.  This is a unique experience, which students work together to change public policy on blindness issues.

· NABS Listserv is a way that blind students can communicate with each other on a variety of educational, occupational, social, and personal topics throughout the year.

SCHOLARSHIPS

The National Federation of the Blind offers 30 academic scholarships each year.  Download the application from the NFB Web site (www.nfb.org).  The deadline is March 31 each year.  Presentations are made at the National Convention in July.

LISTSERV

Join the NABS list to communicate with blind students across the nation on a variety of topics.  Simply send an email message to listserv@nfbnet.org.  Leave the subject line blank.  In the body of the message write, “subscribe nabs-l.”


